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30 July 2014 

 

Company Announcements Office 

ASX Limited 

 

Change of Company Secretary 

 

Hunter Hall Global Value Limited (ASX: HHV) wishes to advise its appointment of Victoria De Greyte Company 

Secretary. 

The appointment follows the resignation of Jeremy Freeman as Company Secretary, with effect from the 30 

July 2014. The Board would like to thank Jeremy Freeman for his dedication and service to the company and 

wish him every success in his future endeavours. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Philip Clark 

Chairman 
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